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Happy Easter... a little early, 
  
What a month March was.  There was the CAF Wing Staff Confer-
ence in Dallas with five of your members in attendance.  We re-
newed our Cooperative Endeavor Agreement with the Non-Flood 
Asset Board to keep 
our hangar for anoth-

er year.  The unit had its first meeting 
in the beautiful hangar in Hammond 
(KHDC), the use of which was gra-
ciously donated by Gray Aviation.  A 
special thanks to Jim Helms and Paul 
Cutrer for the efforts in making that 
happen.  
 

 
As everyone knows by now, we had a visit 
from the Central Texas Wing with the 
mighty "That's All Brother" (TAB) C47 
last weekend.   We were privileged to have 
Ubert Terrell, a 99 year old WWII Veteran 
who actually parachuted in to occupied 
France. He joined us on Thursday as we 
greeted  the crew of ñThatôs All Brotherò. 
  
 
 
 
 
 

As for the C47, a special shout out to the "Cen 
Tex" team led by Mtich Mitchell for a great 
show.  On Friday night of their visit, we had a 
wonderful meet and greet in the hangar with 
the entire crew.  Thanks to Shirley Colomb and 
her merry band of party planners, the event was 
a rousing success.  The C47 co-pilot, "Doc" 
told me in all of their visits to other units 
around the country, this was the first time any-
one had thrown them a party.  I said, 
"Welcome to the Big Easy!" 
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Well, did the Central Texas Wing  surprise us!  On Saturday morning, they gave 
13 members of the BEW a complimentary flight around the city aboard 
"TAB".  What a thrill for those folks.  It was fun watching all of those members 
take off and land in that special plane.  I will present a short video of the flight at 
the next general membership meeting.  THANK YOU, CENTRAL TEXAS 
WING, for a great visit.  We wish them safe travels as they head over to Nor-
mandy for the 75th anniversary of D-Day. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

What an awesome 
view!   
 
Thanks Guys!!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I know many of you are wondering what is happening this October as it relates 
to airshows.  This much is for certain, the B29/24 Air Power History Tour will 
be in Hammond (KHDC) for the first time ever starting on October 1st and last-
ing through October 6th.  As a unit, we will be very much involved and have 
been invited to display and even participate in ride flights that weekend.  As for 
Lakefront Airport (KNEW), the WWII Air, Sea and Land Festival was cancelled 
this year by the National WWII Museum.  Their plans are to bring the event 
back to KNEW in October 2020.  As for what we will be doing this year, if any-
thing, is still in the discussion phase.  As soon as something is finalized, I will 
pass it on. Thank you for your patience as we are working diligently to make 
something special happen at Lakefront. 
  
See you at the next general membership meeting on Wednesday, April 17 at 6:30 
pm in the hangar. Perhaps, you will see work started on our ñReady Roomò of-
fice expansion.  
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